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ALL PROGRAMMING, MOBILE CAFÉ AND MEETING ROOM SERVICES ARE 

SUSPENDED 
As of Monday, March 16th the Alamance County Public Libraries will be suspending all library programs 

and public meeting rooms use.  For the safety of the public, under social distancing guidelines we are 

limiting the services that draw groups of people together in our spaces.  For these same reasons, the 

Mobile Café will also be suspending their routes. 

All library locations will be open their normal operating hours, but keep in mind that this may change as 

the situation changes. That being said, now may be the time to stock up on library materials and always 

remember that our electronic and online resources are available. 

 


